HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

September 26, 2005

2:30 P.M.

Members present:Sarah Kuhn-teacher, Donna Ghaderi- teacher (library/media specialist), Mary Borders – teacher, Donna Keeney-parent, Dora Thomas- parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed September agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented.

Minutes from the August SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.

A second reading was held on revisions made to the By Laws.  Motion was made to accept policy by Dora Thomas.  Sarah Kuhn seconded motion.  All committee members were in favor of the policy as presented.

A second reading was held on revisions to the Alignment with State Standards Policy.  Motion was made to accept policy by Donna Ghaderi.  Mary Borders seconded motion.  All committee members were in favor of the policy as presented.

A second reading was held on revisions made to the Program Appraisal Policy.  Motion was made to accept policy by Dora Thomas.  Donna Ghaderi seconded motion.  All committee members were in favor of the policy as presented.

Mrs. Handel conducted an analysis of recent CTBS and KCCT score results.  Comparisons to the district and state were discussed.    Continued work and analysis work of test scores will occur with SBDM members, committees, and staff.

Accident reports were reviewed.  

School activities budget was presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, October 24, 2005 at 2:45 p.m. in the school library.

